
         Date: 26-03-2021  
      
Dear Ma’am/Sir, 
 
This is to inform that NIUA-CDG has decided to cancel the Request for Expression of 
Interest (REoI) for Selection of Partner for providing Software Implementation and 
Consulting Services for Development of National Urban Governance Platform (NUGP) 
at NIUA-CDG (on No-cost basis) due to technical and administrative reasons. 
 
 
 
 
 


